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NRC Proposes $7,000 Civil Penalty to American Engineering Testing, Inc. 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has proposed a $7,000 civil penalty against American 
Engineering Testing, Inc., for a security-related violation found during a routine NRC inspection. The 
company is located in St. Paul, Minn., but the violation was identified at a facility located in Gary, Ind.  

The NRC conducted the inspection in April. Once the violation of NRC requirements was 
identified the company took immediate corrective actions to restore compliance. 

Details about security-related violations are not made public. 

A copy of the Enforcement Action will be posted on the Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS) at the NRC website. 
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